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Activities 2017-2018 
 

 

UN APPG activities since 2017 AGM 
 

• 16 July 2018: AGM 
 

• 16 July 2018: Meeting with Earl Howe, Deputy Leader of the House of Lords and Minister of State for Defence, 
Angus Lapsley, Director, Defence and International Security, FCO, and Dr Richard Guthrie, Independent analyst 
on chemical and biological weapons, CBW events. Jointly organised by the APPG on Global Security and Non-
Proliferation. 

 

• 17 May 2018: A briefing with Sarah Price, Head of Counter-Proliferation and Arms Control Centre, FCO and 
James Franklin, Head of Policy in DG Nuclear, Ministry of Defence. Jointly organised by the APPG on Global 
Security and Non-Proliferation. 
 

• 8 May 2018: Meeting with Sir Richard Dalton, Former British Ambassador to Iran, Sir Adam Thompson, Director 
of the European Leadership Network and Prof Ali Ansari, Professor of Iranian History at St Andrews University. 
Jointly organised by the APPG on Global Security and Non-Proliferation.  
 

• 2 May 2018: UN APPG meeting with speaker Graeme Simpson, lead author of the Independent Progress study 
on Youth, Peace and Security. Jointly organised by the APPG on Youth and the APPG on Global Security and Non-
Proliferation. 
 

• 1 May 2018: Discussion with Sir Mark Lowcock, UN Humanitarian Chief on the humanitarian situation in Yemen, 
with Andrew Mitchell MP and Keith Vaz MP.  Jointly organised with the APPG on Global Security and Non-
Proliferation and the APPG on Yemen. 
 

• 26 April 2018: UN APPG with speakers Dr Richard Guthrie, CBW Events Co-ordinating Editor and independent 
analyst on chemical and biological weapons and Prof Alistair Hay, University of Leeds on the Salisbury attack and 
the Chemical Weapons Convention. Jointly organised with the APPG on Global Security and Non-Proliferation. 
 

• 22 January 2018: Meeting with Izumi Nakamitsu, UN Under-Secretary-General and High Representative for 
Disarmament Affairs. Jointly organised by the APPG on Global Security and Non-Proliferation. 
 

• 17 January 2018: Meeting with Angela Kane, former UN High Representative for Disarmament Affairs until mid-
2015 and Dr Richard Guthrie, CBW Events Co-ordinating Editor and independent analyst on chemical and 
biological weapons. Jointly organised by the APPG on Global Security and Non-Proliferation. 
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